
 

 

 
         Date: 7 Jan 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

We are pleased to let you know that our Green Dragons gardening club will be open for registration 
for term 2 for students in years 4, 5 and 6. Registration starts at 7pm today (7 January) and ends at 
9am on 13 January (Monday) on Gateway. Please take note of the start and end dates of this activity 
(15 January- 26 March). 

  

This is a hands on activity and it is common for students to get a little dirty.  We do advise students to 
bring an old shirt that they can change into or wear over their school uniform. 

  

I would also like to take this opportunity to ask if any parents would like to get involved with 
gardening at KJS.  Our theme for our Kowloon in Bloom flower show event this year is "Community - 
when we work together great things grow!"  If you would like to offer your gardening skills, or simply 
to support us in helping to maintain our green spaces (this may include weekend and holiday 
watering and care among other things), please send an email to gillian.hadley@kjs.edu.hk 

  

Kind regards. 

Gillian Hadley and Heather Bogador. 
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